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The Committee on Admission has examined your application and carefully considered your academic, personal, and extracurricular credentials. We are sorry to inform you that we are unable to offer you admission for the first-year class entering this fall. More than 28,980 students applied for the 3,485 places in this year's incoming undergraduate class. The quality of the applicant pool was exceptional, and admission was extremely competitive.
We work very hard to ensure a fair and consistent review for all students who apply for admission. Our review process is holistic, meaning we consider many factors when evaluating each student’s application. Great care and attention to detail is given to every student who applies to the University. Please know that these decisions are never easy, and we recognize and respect your accomplishments and talents.
We deeply appreciate your interest in the University of Virginia, and we wish you the best as you finalize your college plans.
Sincerely,
Greg W. Roberts
Dean of Admission

